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To Whom It May Concern,

This letter has been prepared to support the application of planning application for
alteration of shopfront. It has been used same design and material (aluminium) and as it
can be seen below images, previous shopfront seemed so old and neglected. In order to
give enough respect to the spirit of neighbour, it has been used new materials to match
rest of the street. Besides, previous tenant (Costcutter) had cancelled the door entrance of
155 Highgate Road. Thus, instead of keeping non used door in new design, it has been
altered with glass.

Previous Shopfront

We believe that the aim of our proposed design is only to contribute in good way to
neighbour.

Existing Shopfront
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Furthermore, new sign fascia has given more modern and new character to existing
building.

Your sincerely,

Ekin Albayrak
Director
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